
Superintendent’s PIE Meeting 

Thursday, May 29, 2025 

11:00 a.m. 

Remote Meeting 

 

Superintendent Crozier opened the meeting at 11:01 a.m. and welcomed all attendees present on Zoom. 

 

Updates included: 

●​ A review of the Moving On ceremonies at Curtis and all elementary schools. 

●​ Two School Committee members have been assigned to a Calendar Review Subcommittee to 

work alongside Lincoln Public and Lincoln Sudbury Regional High Schools to do their best to align 

school calendars.  The work comes from the Tri-District meeting on April 9th where the three 

districts heard public comments supporting adding additional religious holidays, reviewed 

attendance data, and discussed a joint committee to have a formal process to review options to 

maximize calendar alignment for the 26-27 school year. 

●​ Placement is underway at each school for the next school year.  Enrollment is continuously 

monitored and any potential changes in class sections will be announced shortly. 

 

 Questions from participants included: 

●​ No questions were asked. 

 

Superintendent Crozier ended the meeting at 11:10 a.m.  

 

This was the last Superintendent PIE meeting of the FY25 School Year.  We will resume monthly meetings 

in the Fall.  Have a great summer!    

 


